Melinda Todorov

From: Tina Pint <TPint@barr.com>

Sent: Friday, August 09, 2013 9:20 AM

To: Melinda Todorov; Lisa A. Ungar

Cc: Jennifer Saran

Subject: RE: NMet: source for number updated per PolyMet comment
Melinda-

We don’t have a reference for the 130-ft. As it says in the reworked text, this came from geologic interpretation of the
boreholes and the final design of the mine pit. The mine plan has changed since the 2007 (which is the previous
reference) which is likely the reason for the change from 100 to 130 ft. Unfortunately, because of this, we don’t have a
new reference for you, and your existing/previous reference is no longer current with the mine plan. We could easily
work in this information into the next version of the Water Modeling Data Package (which describes site geology) or the
Mine Plan which could then be used as a reference, but that probably doesn’t help you in the short term.

Please let me know if there is anything we can do to help resolve this issue.
Tina

Tina Pint, PG

Senior Hydrogeologist

Vice President

Minneapolis office: 952.832.2692
cell: 612.834.2345
tpint@barr.com

www.barr.com

resourceful. naturally.
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From: Melinda Todorov [mailto:Melinda.Todorov@erm.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2013 4:35 PM

To: Lisa A. Ungar

Cc: Tina Pint

Subject: NMet: source for number updated per PolyMet comment

Hi Lisa,

In one of the comments that was submitted by PolyMet on Section 4.2.2 of the PSDEIS (see below), a text edit was
requested. We edited the text as suggested, but now need an updated reference and I'm not sure where the 130-ft distance
came from. Could you please tell me which document this number can be found in?

Thank you,
Melinda



PMET 680 PMET 42221

Page 4.2.2-25

3rd complete sentence

Change "1(
2007a)" to "
Formation

Clarify

Melinda K. Todorov
Environmental Resources Management
200 Harry S. Truman Parkway, Suite 400
Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Phone: 410-266-0006

Fax: 410-266-8912

Email: melinda.todorov@erm.com

Please consider the environment before printing this email

<'(((><

This message contains information which may be confidential, proprietary, privileged, or otherwise protected by law from disclosure or use by a third party. If you
have received this message in error, please contact us immediately and take the steps necessary to delete the message completely from your computer system.

Thank you.

Please visit ERM's web site: http://www.erm.com



